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During the autumn, the Akelius Foundation will match 
the gifts that Världens Barn receives through its 

campaign via Radiohjälpen.  

The collection will be used to support educational 

projects in the world. 

If the gifts given between September 18 and October 

31 amount to SEK 100 million, the Akelius Foundation 
donates SEK 100 million.  

The gift from Akelius will be used to support 
educational projects worldwide. 

It is not the first time that Akelius has matched aid 
organizations' collections.  

In the spring of 2022, the foundation doubled the gifts 
received by UNICEF and UNCHR's work in Ukraine, and 

in 2019, Akelius matched gifts to Doctors Without 
Borders, SOS Children's Villages and UNICEF for their 

work in the Moria camp in Lesbos. 
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